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I believe mail in voting has allowed me to become a more informed voter by having 

more time to read through my Voters Guide as I vote. As a self employed person, I 

know that getting to a polling place on the date of an election would be extremely 

difficult for me and I appreciate that I have the time to fulfil my role at my kitchen 

table. Please vote against making any changes to our Mail In Voting, Oregon 

deserves recognition for making voting accessible for all and should hold fast to this 

high standard. 

 


